August 22, 1941

Mr. C. W. Gray,

Assistant to the BSecretary, 1

Department of 8Btate,

Washington, D.C. [
|
s

Dear Hr. Gray: £

e \’%-..

The enclosed is the ‘ygliﬁﬁ\franslatxpn of

an extract from a letter wh gﬁiwas wf}>ten by a\lprmer

Spanish Ambassador to a mem é{ oi taff in New York.

Hoping E;isiﬁizi be“QT 3n?erest to you, and

with kindest reg@tds, I am,\\ \Q\‘
\ \>
ulnce flj yours,

D, N. Heineman,




